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MIKE BATES <slingshottruck@msn.com>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 2:36 PM
secretary < secretary@ C FTC. g ov >
Regulation of Retail Forex

In regard to RIN 3038-AC61, I wish to register my profound objection to the proposed regulatory
changes. I know that the supposed theory behind the proposal is that it is "for my own good," but
Ithinkthat I know my own tolerances for risk better than the CFTCdoes. Please reject this
proposal.

Michael Bates
Individual trader
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